
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings- 97.33% 

Sycamores – 97.00% 

Poplars – 98.00% 

Maples – 94.24% 

Elms – 98.82% 

Hawthorns –98.13% 

Chestnuts – 97.06% 

Well done to Elm class again this week. 

We are thrilled to see such high 

attendances across all classes this 

week.  

Class News 

Seedlings – Such a fun filled busy week! Seedlings have loved 

making and eating pancakes and we loved seeing your amazing 

costumes!  

Saplings – We’ve had a very busy first week back! We’ve celebrated 

pancake ay and World Book Day and even had a visit from the 

police! 

Sycamores –We’ve had a very exciting first week back with World 

Book Day and our trip to the zoo. A big thank you to the adults 

who helped out. It was a fantastic day and all of the children had 

the best time!  

Poplars – The best week ever with your amazing children! 

Maples – An amazing first week back for Maples! We’ve worked 

incredibly hard and enjoyed World Book Day where we became ‘The 

Worst Class in the World in Danger.’  

Elms – Elm class have been very reflective this week to start 

Lent. We have made hand held prayer crosses, made Lenten 

Promises and our First Holy Communion children attended Mass and 

church for Ash Wednesday.  

Hawthorns – We loved dressing up as characters from or favourite 

books and taking part in the World Book Day parade. We also 

produced some excellent comical stories based on realistic stories in 

the style of ben Bailey. 

Chestnuts – Chestnuts have been working hard on ‘The Blitz’ and 

have shown great understanding and reflective work.  

What a wonderful first week back! We’ve had so much going on. Well done 

to Saplings and Poplars who were wonderful ambassadors for our school 

during their trip to the zoo – a few members of the public and staff 

commented on how well behaved they were and what a fantastic 

example they set. Another huge well done to Saplings who had a 

wonderful visit to the theatre today. Well done to all our wonderful WBD 

costumes. Thank you once again for your ongoing kindness for the 

Ukraine appeal to support one of our families and the Polish Catholic 

Church in Newcastle. Your generosity knows no bounds.                      

Have a lovely weekend. Mr Moran. 

Special mentions this week go to Will W for best player at football, Noah for his attitude at football, Marcus for 

dancing, Maddie for dancing, Jack Y for his Lego model, Safra for swimming and Layton for swimming. Well done!  


